
Lost Lake Sewer Committee Minutes 
May 23, 2013 

 
Present: Dr. Horowitz, Board of Health; Thomas D. Orcutt, Water/Sewer Superintendent; 
and Angela Garger 
 
Absent: John G. Petropoulos, Selectman; Jay M. Prager, Finance Committee 
 
Old Business 

I. Approved meeting minutes for March 28 
II. The committee rescinded its earlier decision pertaining to the Zero Percent 

SRF funding 
a. The committee had previously requested that Mark Haddad write a letter 

stating that we are not ready, at this time, to move forward with the 
project and access the loan. 

II. Mr. Orcutt presented emails from Mark Deuger; Savas Danos and from Rick 
McVoy from the DEP which reviewed Woodard and Curran’s water testing 
proposal 
a. Mr. Deuger made a few suggestions regarding additions to the proposal 

that the committee felt were valid. 
b. Mr. Orcutt will forward the emails to Rosemary Blacquier from Woodard 

and Curran and Mark Haddad for their review and comments 
i. Woodard and Currans original proposal could be amended based 

on suggestions we received from Mr. Deuger 
III. Voting regarding the water testing was postponed until the entire committee 

could be present 
a. We will try and have a special meeting next Thursday May 30 vote 

IV. Next scheduled meeting June 6 at 7:00pm 
  
Action Items 

I. Prepare questions for the Board of Health meeting about compliant septic  
Systems 

II. Mr. Orcutt will look into what fertilizers are used by Gibbet Hill, the  
   Groton Country Club and Lawrence Academy 

 
 
 
 
 


